
Affordable Housing Supplementary Planning Document 
 

Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 
 

Notice of Public Consultation on Winchester City Council’s  
Affordable Housing Supplementary Planning Document (SPD) 

 
Winchester City Council has published a draft Affordable Housing SPD for Winchester 
District. The document will, when adopted, provide guidance on the provision of affordable 
housing and will supplement Policy H.5 of the Adopted Winchester District Local Plan 
Review (2006).  The document includes a sustainability appraisal and statement of public 
consultation. 
 
This document is available to view on the Council’s website, or may be inspected, free of 
charge at Winchester City Council, Customer Service Centre, City Offices, Colebrook Street, 
Winchester SO23 9LJ (Please note that the reception is open from 8.30am to 5pm Monday 
to Friday).  If you do not have access to the internet, you may request a paper copy of the 
draft consultation by contacting Elaine Bonnon on 01962 848 100.  
 
Comments on the document should be sent so as to arrive not later than 5.00pm on 
Saturday 30 June 2007, either by email to ldf@winchester.gov.uk, or in writing to: 
 
Head of Strategic Planning  
Winchester City Council 
City Offices 
Colebrook Street 
Winchester 
Hampshire 
SO23 9LJ 
 
Respondents may request that they be notified of the adoption of the Affordable Housing 
SPD and should include an address for such notification. 
 
Steve Opacic 
Head of Strategic Planning 
17th May 2007 


